
Homework 14/11/24 
Christmas Craft Fair 

The Christmas craft fair is taking place on Friday 22nd November. We will be making snow globes by 
recycling jam jars. I would be grateful if you could keep any old jam jars aside for this project and send 
them in with your child.  
 

Hampers and Jingle Jars 
So far, we have not had many donations for our class hamper, which will be raffled off at the Christmas 
Fair. We also do not have many jingle jars! Any donations would be gratefully received. Our class colour 

for the hamper is white. 
 
Llancaiach Fawr Trip 
On Thursday 21st November, we will be visiting Llancaiach Fawr Tudor Manor House. We will be taking 

part in several workshops, including ‘meet the servant’, ‘food and feasting’ and ‘barber surgeon’. The 
children will experience what life was like in Tudor Wales as well as the lasting impacts of the dynasty on 
Wales and the wider world. Details of the trip have been sent out via Parent Pay. Please let Mrs Willows 

know in advance if your child requires a school packed lunch.  
 
Homework Books 
Please ensure that children bring in their homework books on a Thursday so that they can copy their 

spelling words into them.  
 
Spelling  
The spelling words are taken from our spelling scheme, Read Write Inc as well as a weekly Welsh word. 

Children are encouraged to try to learn all the spellings, both in school and at home, and will be tested 
on Monday morning of this coming week. Please ensure they spend time learning their spellings 
using the Look, Cover, Write, Check method. If you have any questions or concerns, please do ask.   

Spellings (Words ending in ‘bly’) 
Possibly 

Reasonably 
Responsibly 

Sensibly 
Suitably 
Terribly 

Tolerably 
Understandably 

Visibly 
Welsh Word 

Chwefror 
 

Children can access additional spelling practice via Spell Blast on their Hwb accounts. 

Maths  
This week we have been looking at prime numbers and mental division. The homework has been set on 
Mymaths and letters have been glued into homework books with the children’s login details. Head to: 
https://www.mymaths.co.uk/  

 
Reading 
Please try to encourage your child to read at home as regularly as possible. We have a well-stocked 

library available in class and children are welcome to take books home with them.  
   
Many thanks!  
Mr Dudley  

https://www.mymaths.co.uk/

